
W22/72 

Dr. James D. Dimas, Archivist 
The national Arohives 
Washington, D.C. 20400 

Dear Dr. Rhoades 

I write to a& for a oopy of the November 10, 1966 report shown to Dr. Lattimer when 
he mod the autopsy materials covered by the 0Amfriarldly atmeoment and for a

rks/Cask; else 

ha wee shown not itemised in that agreement and of which i hhav© not been prov
ided a copy 

or bas not been shown to me. 

Mr. Vseterhes given use an indication of the time in which response in suppos
ed to 

be made to simple, uncomplicated requee1W6 I do hope that henceforth it nay b
ecome the 

rule rather than the essoption. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


